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Daar Mr. Vivian:

I kno,v of no study or report of the type reqursted in your letter
of April 12th. The only report on the FERMI-l accident that I have seen
is a purely technical assect nt of the accidant and some of the prcblos
involved in the cleanup. It contains ncr.e of the informlion requested
in your letter.

1

I an providing a copy of your letter to the of fice that handles

freedom of Infon!ation Act re ,:ests ';ith a suggestion that your letter
be treated as such a request.

I would suggest that, to obtain a complete picture, you r: ate a
similar request pursuant to the Freedor of Infor.mation Act and with as
r.luch spacificity as possible to the Department of Energy. DOE is heir
to c:any of the Atemic Energy Cc..:aiss ion's records.

Sincerely,
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Peter A. Cradford
Cor:ai ss i one r

7907190214

343 047

.- . -- -. -


